On' 13 October, Minister of Science and Education Emin‘Amrullayev has met with
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the United Mexican States to the
Republic of Azerbaijan Maria Victoria Romero Caballero.

During-the-meeting-the -possibilities of teaching -Spanish language dinrgeneral
education institutions-of the-Republicoof Azerbaijan, implementation of ""Twinning
schools! project between general @ducation institutions 'of the /two ccountries; as

well as exchange of students and teachers between universities were discussed.
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